
Editors, 
 

The Northshore School District is excited to share that 63 Northshore student musicians will 
represent their schools at the 2020 Washington Music Educators Conference on Feb. 14-16 in 
Yakima. 
 

Please let us know if we can be of further assistance. 
 

MEDIA RELEASE: 
CONTACT: Lisa Youngblood Hall  
(O) 425.408.7671  
(M) 425.375.3221  
lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org 

 

November 25, 2019 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Sixty-Three Northshore Students Selected to Perform at All-State Music 

Conference 

 
Bothell, Wash. – Northshore student musicians will represent their schools at the 2020 
Washington Music Educators Conference (WMEA) on Feb. 14-16 in Yakima. To be selected, 
students auditioned and competed with middle and high school students across the state. 
While at the music event, students will participate in rehearsals with distinguished music 
educators and directors, as well as perform at the Gala Concert. View the full list of students 
selected. 
 

 

### 

 

mailto:lyoungbloodhall@nsd.org
https://www.nsd.org/n/~board/district-news/post/sixty-three-northshore-students-selected-to-perform-at-all-state-music-conference

